
Meeting of the CGN Group, September 2012 Waterford 

 

Present: Dee Sewell 

  Elaine O’Mohany 

  Karley Kane 

  Jackie Dempsey 

  Mary Hamilton 

  Miren Mailen Samper 

  Anne O’Leary 

  Suzie Cahn 

 

This was a brief meeting held on the back of the CGN talk at the GIY Harvest Festival in Waterford. 

We discussed the launch of the NING site, its objectives (pulling people together and that people 

who want to get involved will do). It was pointed out that it will need to be moderated. Sandra and 

Ann offered to do this and Dee to continue to promote the group on social media. 

It was noted that the map on the site is global and it would be more appropriate if it were Ireland 

only. Sandra and Mirem offered to look into this, mentioning An Taisce as an example. 

Funding is still an issue as the site will need to be renewed annually. The CGNG has been set up as a 

club. Signatories on the bank account (which was necessary to pay for the site) are Mirem, Seamus, 

Sandra and Dee. A generic constitution was used for the bank which Sandra will add to the NING. 

It was agreed the next CGNG meeting would take place in early spring 2013, Dee to organise. 

http://www.antaisce.org/GetInvolved/LocalAssociations.aspx

